
 

 

 
INFANT NEWSLETTER 

MARCH 2021 

 

“Don’t give up. I believe in you all. A person’s a person no matter how small.” - Dr. Seuss 

 

Hello parents! As we slide over the rainbow and into the month of March, there are several things I would like 

you to know. This month we will be learning news ways to interact with the babies through games, activities, 

and sensory play. There are also a few other reminders and announcements I have for you.  

 

In honor of Dr. Seuss, and St Patrick’s day we will be having a spirit week this month! Do not feel like your 

children have to participate, this is only for fun!!  

 

Monday, March 8th - Pajama Day  

Tuesday, March 9th - Mismatch Day  

Wednesday, March 10th -Dr. Seuss Day  

Thursday- Wear Green Day 

Friday- Sports Tee/ Jersey Day 

 

We would also like to wish baby Alyssa a big happy birthday as she will be turning 1 at the end of the month!  

 

Last, this is just a friendly reminder to please check your child’s daily gram every day for important information 

and needed supplies (diapers, wipes, formula, etc.). We are also beginning to move into warmer days; please be 

sure to bring in weather appropriate clothing for your child. We will be sending home outgrown clothes as well.  

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Erica at 636-744-4955 or Mrs. Teresa at 573-205-2089. 

Thank you!  

 

Ms. Erica 

Ms. Lauren 

Ms. Gabriella  

 

 


